SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

September 22, 1959

Board of Directors of Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met September 22, 1959.

Motion by Henry Nolte, seconded by Charles Sheridan that Martin Braaten be appointed secretary.

Motion carried.

Secretary was instructed to write Judge Lundgren that due to the death of Norman Mjelde, there are now two vacancies on the board. The board recommended the following to fill the vacancies: Harold Olson of Beltrami and Olaf Haugen of Winger.

Martin Braaten, Secretary